
Request 8527 – Compulsory Purchase  

In 2019 I made a request for the supply of such material as would help me 
understand the decision not to comply with a request to compulsorily purchase The 
Tree Inn in Stapleford. Much of the material was redacted as being commercially 
confidential. I would like to repeat my 2019 request insofar as material can be no 
longer regarded as confidential. In particular the questions raised in the risk 
assessments (if not the responses) are requested.  

Response 

Please see attached  
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